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HOME 

LEARNING 
 

Watch the Fred Talk 
Read the word videos 

on Tapestry. 
 
Soft Bear will be having 
a well-earned rest over 
the half term. 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

  
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
We enjoyed our Kandinsky art so much we did another piece of art using his 
style as inspiration. These are in book bags to enjoy at home. 
 
In maths this week we have been learning how to use a ruler to measure 
length and height. 
 
In RWI we have been reading the story of the Gingerbread Man. We really 
enjoyed reading a well-known story but a slightly different version. We have 
written some incredible retells of the story.  
 
During the afternoons we have being doing computing and have been 
learning about the features of a keyboard and the tools we can use to type, 
change and edit our digital writing. 

 
We really enjoyed our chapter book story called The Boy who 
Grew Dragons so much we are reading the next one called 
The Boy who Lived with Dragons. 
 
 

 
 
Have a half term, 
 
Mrs Attwood   

   

Our Vision & 
Values 

Our 4 values of Love, 
Hope, Wisdom and 
Community underpin 
our Christian vision;  
‘The Future we Create 
Every day’. 
There is a 
calmness to a life 
lived in gratitude, a 
quiet joy 

Star of the Week 
 

 

This week we celebrate: 
 

All the children have been amazing this half 
term. Relax and enjoy your time off. 

 
 
 
 

 
Target attendance 98% 

 

This week’s attendance is 96.0% 
 

Thank you for your continued support in 
reaching our target 

 
 

 


